
July 19, 2007 Stakeholder Webcast Information: 

Thank you for attending the July 19, 2007 Grants.gov Quarterly 
Stakeholder Webcast. Due to the overwhelming response, we 

understand some of you may have experienced technical difficulties 
while viewing the broadcast. We apologize for any inconvenience this 

may have caused. We will work with the HUD studio, the host of our 
event, to avoid such issues on our next broadcast which is October 17, 

2007.  

Now available, the Stakeholder Q&As from the broadcast. If you have 
additional questions regarding the webcast please submit them to 

support@grants.gov. 

 


